Subject You're invited: Village of Carp BIA Proposed Boundary

Expansion

From Village of Carp BIA <carpvillagebia@111339142.mailchimpapp.com>

To <info@hca-carp.ca>

Reply-To <carpvillagebia@gmail.com>

Date 2024-05-31 09:51



View this email in your browser



The <u>Carp Village BIA</u> is investigating a potential expansion of the Village BIA boundaries. We would like to hear from both existing business members as well as those outside the <u>existing boundaries</u> to explore any questions, concerns, comments and suggestions.

To do that, we are hosting two sessions:

- 1) IN-PERSON meeting on June 19th from 6:30 8:00 PM at the Diefenbunker Museum
- 2) VIRTUAL meeting on **June 26th** from **7:00 8:00 PM**. *Link will be sent in a calendar invite to those who RSVP.*

Agenda (both sessions):

· Welcome, introduction, intent of the meeting

- BIA Board presentation, Board Member
 - Vision of BIA
 - Why expand
 - Benefits to new and existing members
- Open discussion with existing members potential new members
 - Questions, comments, feedback
- Close

If you have questions in advance, please send them to <u>John.Dathan@outlook.com</u>

Please RSVP to <u>John.Dathan@outlook.com</u> with the following so we can manage logistics:

- chosen date
- · names of those attending

We look forward to seeing you!

Village of Carp BIA Board

Click here to RSVP







Copyright © 2024 Village of Carp BIA, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email as a member of a local BIA or as a local business that may have interest in advertising.

Our mailing address is:
Village of Carp BIA
411 Donald B. Munro Drive
Carp, On K0A 1L0
Canada

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

